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LTE910PS CARRIER RELEASE DATES  

December, 2020  

The new Janus LTE910PS POTSwap is currently undergoing carrier and regulatory testing.  

1 We are projecting general availability for the various carriers as follows: 

LTE910PS v1.00 (AT&T) Available now at Store 

LTE910PS v3.00 (Verizon) - Available now at Store 
* Will require firmware update via FOTA.  

LTE910PS V4.00 FirstNet.  Certification is on hold pending a new firmware release. 
We will continue certification work after a new firmware update is made available in Q4.   
We are targeting for a Q1 2021 release. 

LTE910PS V5.00 T-Mobile.  Certification is on hold pending a new firmware release.   
We will continue certification work after a new firmware update is made available in Q4.   
We are targeting for a Q1 2021 release. 

1 Subject to change 

 

Janus Remote Communications is currently engineering a solution that will allow customers to upgrade their 
current 3G (HSPA and EVDO) POTSwaps to be compliant with 4G LTE Networks. The upgrades include new 
cellular modems and face-plates to conform to LTE network requirements.   

Information on the 3G to 4G upgrades will be posted on the LTE POTSwap pages on the Janus website. 

For more information contact: Janus Remote Communications Dave Jahr Tel: 630-499-2124 | djahr@Janus-rc.com  

 


